
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday, 15 October 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

As a special Christmas treat this year, we plan to take children from primaries one to seven 

to the Christmas pantomime, in the Grand Opera House, Belfast, on Thursday 16th 

December.  

 

The total cost per child is £18. We appreciate this is quite costly as we approach the 

Christmas period, therefore we suggest that parents pay the balance off over the course of the 

next few weeks. To secure your child’s seat, the Grand Opera House require full payment by 

Monday 8th November.  

 

On the morning of the show, we are planning a late start, of 11.15am.  The show begins at 

1.30pm, and we aim to leave Jonesborough school at 11.45. The idea of the late start is to 

allow children to have a hearty breakfast/brunch at home before setting off. We plan to be 

back in Jonesborough for 5.15pm. 

 

I am sure you will agree this will be a lovely treat for the children to look forward to.  

 
Kind regards  

 

  

 

  

Marian Litter  
Senior Manager  
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JONESBORO’PRIMARY SCHOOL                     Principal: Mr Donal Keenan 


